BIRTHS & DEATHS

CARD OF THANKS, IN MEMORIAMS, ENGAGEMENTS

BORN

O'CONNOR-DIONNE - Paul and Stephanie are delighted to announce the birth of Melissa Catherine on April 7, 2000 at the Le Gardeur Hospital, sister to Thomas. Happy grandparents are Jean-Claude and Colette Dionne of Drummondville, Que. and Cecil and Lydia O'Connor of Huntingdon, Que.

DIED

ROLFE, Clayton - At the Barrie Memorial Hospital on May 8, 2000 passed away Mr. Clayton Rolfe. He leaves to mourn his beloved sister Alice and dear niece Lorraine (Gary Campbell), also grand-nephews Chad and Cory. Visitation on Wednesday, May 10, 2-4 p.m. and 7-9 p.m. Service on Thursday, May 11 at 11 a.m. at St-Joseph Church, Huntingdon. Donations to the charity of your choice would be appreciated. Arrangements entrusted to kelly Funeral Home Inc., 19 Lake St. Huntingdon.

FUNERAL SERVICE

HAMILTON, Purvis - A memorial service for Purvis Hamilton, who passed away February 8, 2000 in Largo, Florida will be held Saturday, May 27, 2000 at 1 p.m. in Ormstown United Church.

INTERMENT

HAMMOND, Margaret Isobel (née Kelly) -Interment service will take place Saturday, May 13 at 1 p.m. at Huntingdon Protestant Cemetery.

IN MEMORIAM

McLEAN, Greta - In memory of Greta McLean who passed away May 9, 1998. It is always sad this time of year When someone you love is no longer here Springtime is when everything comes to life After a long winter it sure feels nice. But springtime is not like life you see Springtime brings sadness to the family and me It has been two years since Greta passed away But she is in our thoughts everyday So to a Mother and Wife we sadly miss I hope never again to have a loss like this Greta has left us for her home on high Which makes us sad when we think of times gone by.

Morris McLean and family

CARD OF THANKS

The family of the late Olive Unwin would like to express their gratitude and appreciation to relatives and friends for their kind expressions of sympathy, acts of kindness, floral tributes and cards in her memory. The care that was given to her during her long stay at the Huntingdon County Hospital will always be appreciated. Many thanks.

Elizabeth Kelly & family

We wish to thank the Huntingdon and Hinchinbrooke Fire Brigades for their excellent work and professionalism during the fire at our building on main street. Many thanks.

Lise & Stanley McDonagh

Many thanks to our friends and neighbours for their congratulatory thoughts, gifts and special thank-you to our family for planning and providing the party for us.

Dorothy & Bob Eastwood

The family of the late Cameron English wish to thank the doctors and nurses at Barrie Memorial Hospital for the care given him during his stay in hospital. Thanks also to the Ormstown, and St-Chrysostome ambulance staff. We also thank those who helped us at the time of his death, those who continue to do so, and those who expressed their sympathy.

Pansy English Brian, Murray & Sandy

Our sincere thanks to Dr. R. Lemieux, Dr. K. Brissette and to all the doctors, nurses and staff of the Barrie Memorial Hospital. To our relatives, friends and neighbours for get well cards, telephone calls, gifts, flowers and food sent to us at home. All has been so greatly appreciated.

Mervin Paul Thelma Frier-Paul